
 

ECC Clearing Circular No. 47 Postponement of scheduled maintenance of ECC's clearing system 
SMSS Page 
 1/1 

Internal 

Postponement of scheduled maintenance of ECC’s clearing 

system SMSS 

Targeted recipients of this Clearing Circular: 
All members with access to ECC Member Area and FTP Server 
 
ECC needs to postpone the maintenance on the production environment of the ECC clearing 
system SMSS, the ECC FTP Server and ECC Member Area, which was originally planned for 23 
August 2025 (see Clearing Circular No. 45). 
 
While ECC is diligently working on completing the technical precondition for the production 
maintenance, we have decided to shift the date to ensure a smooth production deployment. 
 
ECC will inform you of a new date for the production maintenance on the ECC clearing system 
SMSS, the ECC FTP Server and ECC Member Area in due course. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 
 
In case of any questions, we are at your disposal at clearing@ecc.de.  
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